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ANNOUNCEMENTS  

THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the Sanctuary today is a love offering to 
God from the Montalbans in thankfulness of Jed and Naomi’s birthday and 
God’s many blessings on the family in 2011. 
 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT CALENDAR for 2012 is on the bulletin 
board in the lobby.  If you would like to provide the floral arrangement on 
Sabbath, please sign your name on the week of your choice and give the 
reason you are giving the flowers.  All weeks are available at this time. 
 
PRAYER MEETING   will resume January 4, 2012, with a study of chapter 
19 of Patriarchs and Prophets, led by our Head Elder, Don Them. 
 
CHURCH BUDGET   Today is the last Sabbath to bring our Church Budget 
offering into line, with a special sacrificial gift.  We are presently $7,844.00 
behind.  Thank you for your faithful consideration of the need to support 
Chula Vista Church expenses. 
 

Church Budget December 2011 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2011 
Weekly Budget           $  1,978  Received last week                $1,442 
Year to date Budget    102,865  Received year to date            95,021 

 
TODAY, DECEMBER 31,   is the LAST Sabbath to receive credit for 2011 
contributions.   Funds turned in after today will be credited to 2012. 

 

 

 
 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
December 31, 2011 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

Let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 

 
 

Praising God Together              Song Leaders 
 
 
Introit    “Tread Softly”            Organ 
     (Elders kneel) 
Invocation & Welcome                    Eugene Bartlett 
Choral Invocation     “Glory Be to the Father”            Choir 
 
Scripture Reading  Proverbs 21:1         Pastor Jacqueline Lynch 
 
Hymn of Praise       “This Is My Father’s World”                 #92 
 
Hymn of Preparation             Aranza Valdez 

“As We Come to You in Prayer” 
 
Morning Prayer               Albert Francis 
Prayer Response  “Almighty Father”            Choir 
 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story              Irene Sterner 
Worship in Giving (Local Church Budget)            Albert Francis 
Offertory                Organ 
 
Worship in Music      
 
 
Message          “Christmas Gold”   

         Elder Bradley Williams 
 
Hymn of Appeal               Sara Williams 
Benediction               Elder Williams 
 
Benediction Response  “Surely, Surely”             Choir 
     (Congregation please remain seated) 

Organ Postlude          Cindy Montalban 
 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:            Mary Jo Lawrence, Ben Them & Jacqueline Devera 
 Lead Deacon:          Frank Spurgeon 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS` 
Welcome to the presence of the Lord in our church service this morning.  We 
are glad you have come.  May your spiritual strength and hope in Christ be 
renewed as you worship with us.  Please let us know how we can pray for 

you by filling out a card from the pew rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

9:30 a.m. 
 

Song Service              Stephanie Mayang/Rachel Hill 
Welcome                    Justin Burch 
Scripture & Prayer                Tiana Robles 
Mission Emphasis            Robinson Devadhason 
 
Bible Study                 “Boasting in the Cross” 

Pastor’s Class in the Sanctuary – Revelation 
Young Adults Class in the Associate Pastor’s Office 

Fellowship Hall Classes: 

Junior, Spanish I, & Spanish II – Enter South Stairway 
Adult Lesson Classes – Gym  

Youth/Earliteen, Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 
Guests: you are urged to join the Pastor’s class, but welcome to attend the 

class of your choice. 

 
OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 

Today:   8:30 a.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  9:15 a.m. – Spanish Prayer Session 
  1:30 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  4:53 p.m. – Sunset 
Tuesday:  6:30 p.m. – Adventurers and Pathfinders 
  7:00 p.m. – Pastor’s Bible Study 
Thursday:  6:00 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
  7:00 p.m. – United Prayer 
Friday:  4:58 p.m. – Sunset 
  7:00 p.m. – Youth Vespers 
 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m.  – Worship Service – Dwayne Lemon 
           Offering: Local Church Budget 
           Fellowship Lunch Hosted by the Deaconesses 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
 
Jan. 7  Dr. Walter Veith Video Resumes – When Mammals Reigned 
Jan. 15  Pathfinders Honors Fair 
Jan. 16  Church Board Meeting 



 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
December 31, 2011 

 
PATHFINDER CALENDARS   The Pathfinders still have beautiful calendars 
for only $6.00 each.  See a sample on the table in the foyer and pick up an 
order blank or see Lillian Smith. 
 
THE “GIFTS FOR JESUS” OFFERING   Every year the Chula Vista Church 
takes up an offering for some special need.  This year the Board is asking 
you to help get our Evangelism Fund back “in the black.”  The Evangelism 
Fund needs to be replenished and built back up to where it will cover the 
limited evangelistic plans for 2012.  So far $1718.88 has been received 
There is still time today to put your Evangelism offering in an envelope and 
into the “Gifts for Jesus” box by the tree.   
 
PRAISE GOD   We reached our goal of $5,000 for evangelism!  As of Dec. 
21 we had a total of $5,017.26  Remember to bring your recyclables each 
Sabbath as we work toward another $5,000. 
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